
August 11th 2024 

 
Dear Marta, 

On behalf of the IWGEES board, we are pleased to welcome you as a new Member of the 
International Working Group on Endoscopic Ear Surgery. The objective of the working 
group is to promote endoscopic ear surgery and associated ear technology all over the 
world. 

Any member should understand that they have a mission to work on promoting the EES 
and be actively involved in all the activities of the group. You are encouraged to organize 
EES dissection courses and live surgery. The IWGEES group will be willing to help and 
participate in every possible way. 

The group aims to promote the highest standards of record keeping and research 
publication which we encourage you to undertake. 

We look forward to seeing you in Muscat,Oman December 3rd to 5th 2026 for the 6th 
World Congress In Endoscopic Ear / Lateral Skull Base Surgery & Related Technologies. 

Yours sincerely , 

Nirmal Patel  
General Secretary of IWGEES  
Clinical Professor of Surgery Macquarie University, Sydney Australia  
Email: nirmal.p.patel@gmail.com  

Daniele Marchioni 
Professor of Otolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery Modena Italy 
President of IWGEES

International Working Group on Endoscopic Ear Surgery 

 https://iwgees.org       


